



5th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our 'Summer Holiday' topic this term, Reception will be going to the **Blue Planet** Aquarium on **Tuesday 2nd July 2019**.

This visit will help us discover more about some of the inhabitants of our seas and oceans. We will be taking part in an interactive workshop where we will have the opportunity to meet some sea creatures. This will help us to discover more about where these sea creatures live and what they eat. We will also get the opportunity to watch a deep sea diver show!

The cost of the trip is £16.00 per child. This is to cover the cost of transport and entrance to the aquarium. Please make your payment on School Money no later than **Tuesday 25th June 2019**. If you require a barcode to make a payment, please contact the academy office. Payment can also be made by debit/credit card via the office (mornings only).

The coach will be departing from school promptly at 9.30 am and returning in time for home time at 3.10pm. If we should be delayed for any reason we will notify the Academy office who will send out a text message to inform you.

Children will need to be provided with a packed lunch. If you require lunch to be provided by the Academy, please ensure that you request this on the slip below.

Full school uniform will be need to be worn on the day.

If you know that your child normally suffers from travel sickness on coach journeys then please ensure that they take appropriate medication BEFORE arriving at the academy.

Please complete the reply slip below no later than Tuesday 25th June 2019

Yours sincerely	
Mrs M. Hobbs Foundation Stage Leader	
I give permission for	(child's name) to travel by coach to Blue Planet Aquarium.
Signed:	
My child will require a packed lunch to be pro-	vided by the academy: Yes / No (please circle)
I have made a payment online via School Mone	ey
I have made a payment by barcode	